
Dear R-P Sophomores and Juniors and parents, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to participate in the Rushford-Peterson Valley 
Pageant taking place during Rushford Days on Monday, July 12th.  The pageant is only open to 
sophomores and juniors who reside in the Rushford-Peterson school district. 
 
This is a wonderful experience!  Besides positively representing Rushford-Peterson Valley, the top 
four candidates will receive scholarship money ($500, $400, $300, $200), a crown and the title of  
Miss Rushford-Peterson Valley or Attendant.  
  
Included in this packet are the rules, a tentative schedule for the year, and the entry form.  You will 
need to reach out to a local sponsor who will pay a $100 fee as well as escort you at the pageant.  
After the pageant, the new court will shop for dresses and shoes, paid for by the Rushford Days 
Committee, that will be worn at parades throughout the year.   
 
There will be a meeting scheduled in early June, including parents, to get a commitment from those 
interested.   
 
Please feel free to bring forward your ideas and thoughts regarding pre-pageant activities and 
pageant themes.  You will not be obligated to participate in the pageant just because you attend the 
meeting.  We will go over any questions and details at that time as well.  We look forward to working 
with you in this event and hopefully make it memorable and fun for you.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Rushford-Peterson Valley Pageant Committee 
Melissa Feine, melissaf04@gmail.com  
Emily Paulson, eapaulson100@gmail.com  
Leandra Duneman, ldunemanrsb@goacentek.net  
Kelle Dencker, kchaffee07@gmail.com  
Jackie Heiden, jacklyn.heiden@gmail.com  
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